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Friday, 05 May 2023 
 
Dear Upper 6th Parents, Year 11 Parents and Guardians, 
 
As you will know, next Friday, 12 May, is the last school day for our Year 11s and Year 13s before the exam 
season commences. We are excited to inform you of the schedule for the day, where pupils will be 
provided with their last four full lessons before an afternoon of celebrations where we will have the 
opportunity to wish them well for their exams.  
 
Please see a breakdown of the day:  
 
8:30am Registration 
9:00am Periods 1 – 5 (finish at 12:30) 
12:30pm – Assembly 
1:00pm – Barbeque lunch 
2:00pm – Register and leave school (optional) 
 
Any pupils who wish to stay on site are welcome to use the Hub or allocated quiet room facilities for 
revision or to attend the Special Coronation Assembly, which is taking place in Kilmorey Hall. Games and 
Future Ready will not be running on this day because of this event.  
 
The dress code for Friday, 12 May Mufti, is red, white and blue for all Senior School pupils. 
However, as Games is not running this day, we request no sportswear for the day and would like all our 
6th form pupils to participate in the red, white and blue theme, which we hope will add an extra sense of 
celebration and occasion to the day. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to remind the pupils that they can still access help and support 
while on their exam leave. Teachers will be available to give support and feedback on work, which should 
be arranged by emailing the relevant staff. The Hub and U6th-allocated quiet study rooms will also be 
available throughout the exam period. Pupils wishing to use these facilities outside of exam sessions 
must sign in and out at Kilmorey reception. 
 
I know all the staff will join with us to wish all our Upper 6th and Year 11 students the very best of luck 
in their coming exams. They have been brilliant cohorts to work with, and we have enjoyed knowing 
them and seeing their progress. We will be in touch next week with details of the Leavers’ events, which 
are scheduled for the end of the exam period in June. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Charlotte Lilley 
Head of Sixth Form 
 
The Royal School 
High Achievers. Confident Learners 

Rebecca Salt 
Head of Lower School 


